
Road Construction Update – Oct. 25, 2013 

 
Here is the latest information with the City of Geneva's road construction projects as of today. 
   
The City’s 2013 road construction program is essentially finished for the year. 
 
Construction crews started to do punch list items such as cleaning up streets and removing traffic 
control signs this week. This work will continue next week. 
 
One of the items on the punch list is finishing the ends of many of the driveways on Pine Street, Willow 
Lane, Grant Street and Ford Street to create a better transition from the new pavement onto the 
existing driveways. 
 
 


